
Date:  August 9th, 2020 

Topic: TFS Update: Reminder of Forum  

Dear TFS parents:  

Our last Principal Forum of the summer is scheduled for tomorrow, Monday, August 10th, at 
2:00PM. I invite and encourage you to join me. Please see details below: 

Principal Forum  

Monday August 10th, 2020  

2:00 PM  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/99079537519?pwd=NTdoVS9jYnFpWmtTRk13bXRjSE1qZz09  

Meeting ID: 990 7953 7519 

Passcode: 9bXukB 

Meeting ID: 990 7953 7519 

Passcode: 796629  

Find your local number: https://us02web.zoom.us/u/kw1cafR43  

I know there are a lot of questions about new procedures, receiving online materials, when 
schedules will be sent, and myriad other concerns; that is the reason I hold these forums.  Please 
do understand that this is a wholly different schedule and plan than we are used to having at 
TFS.  We are working hard to get those plans in place, and be assured they will change as we 
improve and expand on them as we move forward.  Thanks for your calm patience! I have 
confidence, though, that this experience will make us stronger as a school community, and our 
faculty and staff are more than ready for the challenge.  They return on Wednesday of this week 
and are excited to be back. As I have told them throughout the summer, the watchwords for all of 
us this year will be patience and flexibility. 

The faculty, staff, and administration are looking with high anticipation toward seeing all of our 
students again, whether online or in person!  We certainly understand this is a scary and 
uncertain time, and we all are experiencing it too! Thank you for your prayers for, and enthusiastic 
support of, all of us here at TFS as we navigate these changes and plan on the best ways to 
continue to excel in meeting the academic needs of your children!  

With much appreciation,  

Michael Watson 
Principal at The Franciscan School 

	


